
 

 

Christmas Events 2018 
 

 
December 2018 
10th December – Year 1/2 Christmas Performance - 2pm at school 
11th December – Foundation Stage Nativity with AM nursery-   9:30am at school 
       Foundation stage Nativity with PM nursery – 2pm at school 

 
12th December – Year 5/6 Christmas Carol Concert - 2pm at OLI Church  
13th December – Year 3/4 Christmas Production - 2pm at OLI Church 
14th December - School choir singing at the Royal Hospital 

Christmas Jumper Day (please bring a donation of a chocolate item       
for our Christmas hampers) 
Christmas dinner – All children are able to have a Christmas 
dinner today free of charge 

 
17th December – Foundation Stage Pantomime Visit (9am in school) 
17th December – Year 5/6 Peter Pan Christmas Panto - leaving at 12pm  
18th December – HO! HO! HO! A special visitor is in school. 

 - Year 3/4 Jack and the Beanstalk Christmas Panto- Leaving at 12pm 
19th December – Year 1/2 Jack and the Beanstalk Christmas Panto- Leaving at 10am  
21st December – School Closes for Christmas break at normal time.  
 
January 2019 
7th January – School reopens for the spring term. Breakfast club will be open from 
8am  
 

Advent giving 2018 
As parents know we try to encourage the children to think of others as we 
prepare for Christmas. This year we are asking for each child to donate one 
of the following items each Friday throughout December: 

 A packet of chocolate biscuits,  

 A small fruit cake or Xmas puddings  

 A bar of chocolate  

 or any other chocolate item 
 
 
We are asking this because our school is being used to prepare 800 Christmas dinner 
hampers as part of an initiative by Liverpool City Council, Food for Thought and other 
local sponsors. The hampers will include fresh vegetables and basic food items which 
will be distributed to deserving families across our city.  
We have been talking to the children who would like to support by adding a luxury 
item that could be eaten after the meal, as these will not be provided in the hamper.  
I know how generous our families can be so I would like to thank you in advance for 
your continued support with this venture.  
 
Mrs Catherine Sergeant 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   

Christmas Holiday 

Club 

Yes…! We are open!! 

Thurs 3rd January 

19   

Fri 4th January 19  

From 8.00am-

6.00pm, 

£16.50 per Full Day 

£10.00 per Half 

day 

Contact us on  

07799062730 to 

make a booking. 

 

Dates… 

Christmas Party Day 

Thursday 20th 

December (must be 

pre-booked)  

We close for Christmas 

on Friday 21st 

December at 5.00pm. 

Afterschool Club Re-

Opens on Monday 7th 

January 2019. 

 

We wish to take this opportunity to thank you all for making us so very welcome 

our first full year really has been a great one!  

 

We are looking forward to what 2019 has to offer. We reopen the same day as 

school on Monday 7th January 2018, we will be offering holiday club ONSITE at 

OLI again in February we will have more information on this in the new year so 

please spread the word! Remember children from all schools aged 3-11 are welcome 

to join us.  

 

In the meantime, we wish you all the very best for Christmas and New Year. 
 


